 SAY NO TO THIS SEXIST PROPOSAL
The International Basketball Federation (FIBA)  has imposed tight uniforms on female basketball players. They say they only want to change womens’ uniforms because other sports’ women have tight uniforms. In my opinion, that isn’t true. 
I think that the purpouse of FIBA is to increase the audience numbers using women’s sexy bodies. I don’t support this proposal.
First, I think that this proposal becomes basketball players sexual objects. They are sportwomem, and their job is to go out on the court and play basketball. 

Besides that, if they wear sexier uniforms, people will go to the match to see the girls and their bodies, not to see how they play basketball.
Secondly, I think that this uniform change  contradicts the equallity between women and men. Girls must wear sexy clothes, but why not men ? They discriminate girls because they think that they aren´t good enough to play basketball and to attract the audience.
Thirdly, it´s important to say that basketball has always been played with normal uniforms. It is true that in other sports like volleyball and tennis women wear sexy clothes like skirts and tight shirts; but each sport has their characteristics and their rules. Basketball is basketball and tennis is tennis; they are different.
Last but not least, I must say that many players don´t agree with this new law for basketball. They say that the clothing they use is comfortable and that it doesn’t affect the players’ performance. For example, Taurasi, a female basketball player, is very angry with the FIBA. She says that she goes out on the court because she wants to play basketball, not to show her body to the spectators. Lots of basketball associations, teams, and viewers have also rejected this sexist proposal. 

In conclusion, I don´t think that it is a good idea to impose sexier uniforms on female basketball players. Using tight uniforms on basketball hasn´t got any advantages: it’s less comfortable, and a way to discriminate women.
Nerea García de Albéniz.
